
From: Porter, John R. <jporter@lindenwood.edu>  
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2022 10:30 AM 
Subject: Announcement 
 

Dear Lindenwood University Faculty and Staff,  

Brad Wachler, Vice President of Intercollegiate Athletics, is no longer with the university.  Betsy 
Feutz will serve as interim Vice President while a national search is conducted.  We continue to 
be excited about Lindenwood's transition to NCAA D1 and the impact it will have on our 
students and community.  Thank you.    

JOHN R. PORTER  Ed.D.  
President 
LARC 325 
636.949.4900 (o) / jporter@lindenwood@edu  
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